
Photographs and/or film 
footage will be taken at today’s 

event. 
Please note that filming/photography is taking place for 

promotional and archival purposes. The photographs and 
recordings made are likely to appear on our website, 

social media or the District Magazine. 

If you would prefer not to be photographed, please let the 
photographer know*. 

You can withdraw consent at any time by 
contacting comms@sheffieldmethodist.org . 

Please note that while we will be able to remove 
photographs on request from the website, we will not be 
able to remove photographs from print publications or 

frames within videos or specific sections of audio already 
recorded. However, we would not use your content for 

any further publications, video or audio. 

The images will be stored securely and will not be kept 
for longer than they are needed for the purposes listed 

above. 
The Sheffield District cares about your privacy and your trust is important to us. The Methodist 

Church Privacy Notice explains how Local Churches, Circuits and Districts collect, use and protect 
your personal information. It also provides information about your rights and who to contact if you 
have any questions about how we use your information. Our full privacy notice can be found online 

at https://www.tmcp.org.uk/about/data-protection/managing-trustees-privacy-notice  
If you have any questions about how the  Sheffield District manages your data,  

please contact the District Office 0114 270 9990 / admin@sheffieldmethodist.org. 

 
* This can include by wearing an orange lanyard or other identifying badge or marker  
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